\ Let’s all join! /
Please complete the

Census.

The Census will be held on October 1, 2025.
The Census covers all persons and households
(including non-Japanese) living in Japan.

Your response is required.

Census documents
will be delivered
from late
September

€ Access © Answer

Once the Census documents arrive at your home, Follow the on-screen instructions to answer.

access the response website. ) )
Required time

mogin eastly by seanning - £_4() minutes

the QR code with your smartphone!

No need to enter your Login ID and Access Key! * Estimated time for a single-person household

"QR Code" is a registered trademark of DENSO WAVE INCORPORATED.

https://www.kokusei2025.go.jp/
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Covers Most important Obligated
all households survey to respond
The Census covers all persons and The Census is the most important There is a legal obligation to respond.
households living in Japan. This statistical survey in Japan, conducted At the same time, strict regulations
includes newborns and non-Japanese once every five years in accordance are in place for all Census workers
residents. with the Statistics Act. regarding the obligation to protect

. - any confidential information obtained
g( s during the Census and the handling
ﬁ of Census questionnaires.
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Census documents are

distributed to each Census results are used

household by Census takers Ll? G e

Census takers will visit each The results are used in ways close to
household to deliver the Census our daily lives, such as preparing
documents. necessary supplies for disasters and

in planning the opening of new
convenience stores.
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How should students who How should students living
usually live alone respond? with their parents respond?
([ o
If you moved out from your parents’ If you are commuting to school from your
home after enrolling and are now living parents’ home, you and the family members
alone, please respond as a single-person 4 you live with are considered a single
household based on your current household. In this case, please have
residence, not your parents’ home. one member of the household
respond on behalf of everyone.
.

Thank you for your cooperation in
responding to the Census

A Please be aware of fraudulent or suspicious surveys that pretend to be the Census.

Census takers will be wearing a Census Taker ID Card. If you find anything suspicious, please contact the statistical survey office at your local municipality.




